
 

 Churt Recreation Ground Trust       

Secretary to the Trust         

Mrs Dawn Barrow 

Minutes of the meeting of Churt Recreation Ground Trust 

held on Wednesday 17 October 2018 

in the Churt Pavilion at 8.35 p.m. 

 

Present 

Churt:  Cllrs David Crossley, Kevin Lower, Roger Rowe, Eunice Burch, 

Adrian Waller, Robert Cordell, John Petty, Lisa Martin 

                        .                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Surrey County Council:   0 

Waverley Borough Council:  0 

Secretary to the Trust:   Dawn Barrow 

Members of the Public:   0 

 

RGT 18/70 Welcome 

Cllr Crossley welcomed all to the meeting, with a warm welcome to new Councillor  Lisa Martin.  

 

RGT 18/71 Apologies for absence 

None 

 

RGT 18/72 Disclosure of Pecuniary and other Interests 

None 

 

RGT 18/73 Minutes of the meeting of 19 September 2018 

The Minutes of the meeting of 19 September were PROPOSED by Cllr Petty, SECONDED by 

Cllr Burch and AGREED by all. 

 

RGT 18/74 Report of the Secretary to the Trust 

1) Chairs and tables ordered for committee room in pavilion 

2) Clerk has been in contact with Waverley BC re: replacement bin near tennis courts 

 

RGT 18/75 Recreation Ground Committee report. 

    

RGT 18/75.1 Matters relating to sports clubs (AW) 

Clerk to chase CCC regarding tidying up at end of season. 

 

RGT 18/75.2 Report from the Recreation Ground Committee (AW) 

The bin in the playground maintained by Waverley is overflowing. Clerk to contact 

Waverley BC. A few minor works still required to guttering and tiling on pavilion. George 

Barrow to carry out. Some rubbish has been fly tipped at the back of the village hall. 

 

RGT 18/76 Financial Matters. 

 

RGT 18/76.1 Payments for authorisation – September 2018 

Proposed by Cllr Waller, seconded by Cllr Cordell and agreed by all 

 

RGT 18/76.2 Budget update and income report – September 2018 

Noted 



 

 

Other matters: 

The Clerk will speak to Waverley about the possibility of a bin at the bus stop outside Hop House 

on the A287 southbound in the direction of Haslemere. There is a bin at the bus stop going 

northbound on the other side of the road. 

 

There being no other business, the meeting of the Churt Recreation Ground Trust closed 

at 8.50pm.   
 
 

 

++++++++++++++++++++ 

Signed by Chairman:        Date 

 

The next meetings of the Churt Parish Council and Recreation Ground Trust will take place on 

Wednesday 21 November 2018 

At 7.30pm in the Pavilion 


